

8305 El Paso Street La Mesa, CA 91942 619 668-5865 www.lmsvschools.org/MurrayManor

August, 2023

Dear Murray Manor Families,

Welcome back Murray Manor Mustangs to the 2023-2024 school year! I would like to extend a warm welcome to our returning families as well as our new families. The start of a new school year is an exciting time. It's a time filled with optimism, making new friends, positive energy, and new opportunities to learn and grow.

Murray Manor is a wonderful learning community with a tradition of excellence. We are focused on ensuring all of our students are learning at high levels by providing challenging and engaging learning experiences while fostering a safe and positive school culture. Our commitment to academic excellence, character development, and social-emotional growth remains unwavering. We believe that when students feel secure and encouraged, they are better equipped to reach their full potential. It is truly an honor to be part of such a great learning community.

At Murray Manor, we believe that a child's education requires a strong partnership between school and home. There are many ways you can help your child be successful this year, including communicating regularly with your child's teacher, supporting school and classroom expectations at home, reading to (or with) your child, and helping with homework. We invite you to stay involved by joining our wonderful PTA as well as attending school functions, such as Back-To-School-Night, Open House, and attending parent-teacher conferences. You can also stay connected through the school website and social media. We look forward to building a strong relationship and the great work we will do together.

Once again, I extend a warm welcome to all our students, parents, and guardians. Let's make this school year a memorable one, filled with growth, achievements, and lasting friendships. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or share ideas. I am confident that by working together the 2023-2024 school year is going to be a success!

Respectfully,

Rob Myrick Principal